
Minister Dacic condemns most vehemently the threats addressed to Prime Minister Vucic
Tuesday, 24 March 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
condemned most vehemently the threats addressed to Prime Minister Aleksandar Vucic that
have appeared on the social networks today.
Minister Dacic stressed that the threats could not stop Serbia on its right track. The First Deputy
Prime Minister also pointed out that he expected that all the relevant organs should investigate
the threats issued against the Prime Minister to ascertain who made them.
  
The Serbian Foreign Minister reiterated that this Government would not be halted by threats in
the process of reforming and modernizing the Serbian state and its society.
First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
and Minister of Construction, Transport and Infrastructure Zorana Mihajlovic participated today
in an informal meeting of Foreign Ministers and Ministers of Transport of the Western Balkans
6, in Pristina.
Following is the address that First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica
Dacic delivered on the occasion.
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